
MACES- Activity Report 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
AIR QUALITY DIVISION 

ACTIVITY REPORT: On-site Inspection 
P014172223 

FACILITY: Going Green SRN / ID: P0141 
LOCATION: 1110 Fulford, KALAMAZOO DISTRICT: Kalamazoo 
CITY: KALAMAZOO COUNTY: KALAMAZOO 
CONTACT: Doua Dodson, Owner ACTIVITY DATE: 06/11/2024 
STAFF: Michael Cox I COMPLIANCE STATUS: Compliance SOURCE CLASS: MINOR 
SUBJECT: Scheduled Unannounced lnscection 
RESOLVED COMPLAINTS: 
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On Tuesday June 11, 2024, AQD Staff Michael Cox (MTC) conducted an unannounced 
scheduled inspection of Going Green (P0141) located at 1110 Fulford Street, 
Kalamazoo, Ml 49001. The purpose of this inspection was to verify compliance with 
all applicable air quality rules and regulations and to verify the operating status of 
the facility. All Permits to Install (PTl's) have already been voided, however the 
facility is still listed as operating in EGLE's in-house data base MACES. MTC arrived 
on site at approximately 11 :40 am. Going Green historically processed recycled 
shingles. This location is now Flowers Automotive Recycling. Mr. Ronald Flowers, 
Owner and Operator of the new business was contacted on site. Mr. Flowers stated 
that Going Green had vacated the site prior to starting his business at this location, 
which was about 4 years ago. All process equipment related to Going Green had 
been removed. MTC questioned Mr. Flowers on the nature of his business and 
process equipment used to recycle automobiles. Mr. Flowers stated that vehicles, 
usually wrecked, are manually dismantled at this location. No torch cutting is 
involved with this process. After the vehicles are dismantled the metal parts are 
taken to Kalamazoo Metal Recyclers for further processing. No visible emissions or 
odors related to the facility were noted. The Going Green facility can be marked as 
permanently closed for SRN: P0141. 
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